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Attention: Missing Persons / Violent Crime / Cold Case / Crime Analysis Units 
 

PAUL HARROD 
 

       Date Last Contact: 11/26/1992 
   Location Last Seen: Sheridan, IN 

      Race: White 

      Sex: Male 

      Age: 50 at time of disappearance 

      Height: 5’8” 

      Weight: 195 lbs. 

      Hair: Brown balding/receding 

      Eyes: Blue 

Distinguishing Characteristics: Large scar on 

crown of head from hair replacement surgery; 

possible NY or PA accent  
Clothing/Belongings: Last seen wearing washed 

denim jeans, red plaid button down shirt, a “Chesty 

Chips” jacket, silver watch worn on left wrist 

facing inward and a wedding ring 

  Agency Case #: 1993-15807 

 

On Thursday, November 26, 1992, Paul Raymond Harrod left his home near Sheridan, IN, 

and has not been seen or heard from since that date.  Harrod left a $100 bill and a note for 

his wife stating he “needed to get away for a while.” He left in his 1992 white Geo Metro 

2-door hatchback but left no indication where he was going or when he might return.  It 

may be possible that Paul Harrod was an assumed identity. It is also possible that he may 

have been in the military. Anyone with information regarding the disappearance of Paul 

Harrod is asked to contact the Hamilton County Sheriff’s Office. 
 

To provide or request additional information, please contact: 

- Det. Gregory Lockhart, Hamilton County Sheriff’s Office, Noblesville, IN, (317) 776-2235, 

Greg.Lockhart@hamiltoncounty.in.gov - 

- FBI ViCAP, (800) 634-4097, vicap@fbi.gov -  
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